
Cody Shooting Complex 

December 14, 2021 

Meeting Minutes 

 

The meeting was called to order at 17:55 by President Otis Smith. A motion was made by Director Dean 
Blackwell and seconded by Director Brent Marchant. 

OLD BUSINESS 

Dirt work for the new ranges is mostly done, but still needs to be built and graded some more. The 
range still needs to figure out where to put the 100 and 200 yard backstops.  

The electronic liftgate was fixed by Director Josiah Bullock. 

The source of the water leak was determined to the toilet at the rifle range, which has been replaced 
and pressured tested. There is still a slight water leak and plumbers are coming out ASAP as weather 
permits to replace a dripping valve. 

Director Tiger McNeil said the range needs new rain gutters at the rifle range and the loose metal may 
be unsafe for members. 

Mike Brodner gave the treasurer’s report and shared about the new way to see the venue reports. If 
anyone has any questions, please see Mike. 

Director Josiah Bullock described the recent financial audit and made a motion to accept that audit as 
the yearly audit. Seconded by Mike Schnell – all in favor.  

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

As there was no further business, there was a motion to adjourn by Director Dean Blackwell and 
seconded by Director Josiah Bullock. The meeting adjourned at 18:20.  

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

Otis Smith      Stephanie Bullock 

President CSC      Secretary CSC 


